
REUs (Research Experiences for Undergraduates)

Wednesday 13th November 2024

5:30pm in LeConte 107

Come join us to get information about summer
Research Experiences for Undergraduates (REUs)
in mathematics. Refreshments will be served.

All are welcome!

REUs

USC Undergraduate students Peyton Matheson and Claire Runyan will talk about

their personal experiences and answer questions. Information about Research

Experiences for Undergraduates will be distributed.

For details about PME/GMC, visit http://people.math.sc.edu/pme/ and look for us on FaceBook!

http://people.math.sc.edu/pme/

